
Hyde Park Harriers Committee Meeting held on Sunday, 8 December 2019 

Present:   Phil Fisher (Chair) 
    Naomi Adkins 
    Lorraine Beavis 
    Zeni Bellwood 
    Richard Edwards 
    Clare Evans  

Nicola Forwood 
    Rebecca Gray 
    Phil Hammond 

Amy Young 
     

1 Minutes of Previous Meeting

Minutes of 3rd November meeting approved.

2 Membership Update

Current membership – 233 first claim and 16 second claim. 

CE to update incorrect ages on PECO entries.

3 Finance Update

Christmas party payments coming through and likely to cover the 
cost of room hire. 

Agreed no benefit in changing to a different bank but signatories 
may need to be updated.

4 Club Competitions – Races for 2020/21

PF thanked those involved in putting all races on the website 
calendar. 

Noted that there was a clash between the Ilkley fell race and PECO 
on 1 March but agreed no need to change. 

February parkrun was still TBA.  Pontefract suggested as an 
alternative.  Agreed to confirm in January.

5 Harrier of the Month

PF to gather nominations and circulate to the Committee.

6 Member feedback



   
  

One member had asked to delay receipt of their vest which would 
mean running PECO without a club vest.  Agreed from Club’s point of 
view, subject to PECO Rules.  Ideally, they might run in a red vest or 
t-shirt in the meantime. 

Progression sessions – recent leader progression session had been 
well received and there had been a request to repeat them more 
often than the current fifth Tuesday.  Agreed to review again in three 
months. 

Question raised about lack of warm-up before club runs.  Noted that 
survey of members suggested most people warm up on the way to he 
Edge so it wasn’t deemed necessary.  Agreed people should be 
responsible for their own warm-up but leaders should start their run 
at a slower pace.  To be discussed again in the New Year.

  PF/LB 

PF/LB

7 Any Other Business

CE to pull together a list of ‘veterans’ who may be interested in 
emails from the YVAA.  Also agreed to put a message on the website 
advising the club is YVAA affiliated. 

Re. weekly round up emails, NA agreed to do a survey of members to 
establish whether people want the email, how often and what they 
would like included. 

PF to review the questions asked for people wanting to join the 
‘members and friends’ Facebook group.

CE 
NA 

NA 

PF

8 Date of next meeting

To be agreed.


